
Help Buy a Seat on the Bus 
to Keep The Wheels Rolling for Our Residents!

With your help, we can keep the wheels rolling for our 
wonderful Residents! 

Imagine the joy and independence this bus will bring to these sweet senior adults. 
With your support, we will be able to provide our Residents with safe, convenient, 
and comfortable transportation, enabling them to enjoy a variety of outings.

As you know, our seniors have spent their lives contributing to our communities 
and nurturing future generations. This is now our opportunity to give back and 
show them the care and respect they deserve. Will you join us in this effort? Your 
generosity when you buy a seat on the bus* will allow us to enhance their quality of 
life and create lasting and meaningful memories.

This campaign is a part of 

Stewards of the Second Century
Learn more at bethanyway.org
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*If you do not feel that you can purchase an “entire” seat on the bus, then please contribute towards a seat that 
will be meaningful as we try to make this happen in the month of September and keep our wheels rolling for our 
Residents!


